
Papa House Report: 

 Thank You Revival Fires sponsors and donors for your support towards 

the following services for marginalized children here in Siliguri.  

 

DECEMBER:  This year we celebrate Christmas in our new Church 

building. All the children were very excited and full of enthusiasm. We 

prayed, we dance, we worship and we thanked Jesus all together. It 

was a great opportunity for all the Papa’s house children to perform on 

Christmas carol songs and dance in city center Christmas programme. 



 

 



 

 



JANUARY:  Every year Papa’s House Children are enthusiastic about 

Republic Day celebrations, wearing their school uniform and showcase 

their many talents such as participating in Parades, presentation of 

songs and dance. Overall it is fun filled day with sweets, treats and 

celebration lunch.  

 



 

 



February: By the Grace of god all the schools are reopen here in West 

Bengal. Our school is also open on 12th of February. We are grateful 

that we could continue providing our support to these precious 

children.   

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



Also we arranged a small picnic at papa’s house as we couldn’t go out 

this year also.  

 

 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 



Thank you sponsors and donors for your continuous support and your 

prayers for these children who otherwise would never experience the 

love that we share with them rooted in Christ. 

Kindly find some video testimonials of some of the daily activities and 

testimony of some of the children who continue to thrive because of 

your generous support and love. 


